Veterinarian Report
	Name of Vet
	[Name of Vet]	Clinic
	[Clinic Vet works for]
	City
	[Location of Clinic]	Date
	[Click to select date]

Although it does not recommend any particular veterinarian, the Wisconsin House Rabbit Society maintains a list of veterinarians about whom long-time, currently active WHRS members have reported a consistently positive experience in the treatment of their rabbits.  When we created our current list, we set as a standard at least three independent (non-collaborative) reports from members who had seen a particular veterinarian for many years for multiple rabbit illnesses.  
If you would like to send in a report supporting your veterinarian, we would welcome your input.  Please answer the questions below and send your responses to manager@wisconsinhrs.org.  Please note that WHRS does not list clinics, only specific veterinarians at clinics. Many factors affect the Board’s decision to include a veterinarian on the list, and the Board generally takes a slow and conservative approach to additions.  Thus, we cannot guarantee inclusion.  Nevertheless, we would like to hear from you if you are enthusiastic about your rabbits’ doctor.  We will save your report and consider it within the context of the needs of the membership and the independent responses of other members.
How long have you been a member of the Wisconsin House Rabbit Society?
Click or tap here to enter text.
How many rabbits of yours has this veterinarian treated?
Click or tap here to enter text.
 What is your relationship to this veterinarian (please indicate all that apply)
[☐Client Only | ☐Friend | ☐Employer/Employee | ☐Relative]

 Was your reference solicited by someone?  In other words, were you asked to send in a recommendation?  If so, by whom?
Click or tap here to enter text.
 Please describe briefly one rabbit illness that this veterinarian treated in one of your rabbits and his/her approach to the problem.
Click or tap here to enter text.

Thank you so much!
Page 2 of 2
